
MALE BLACK SOLITARY EAGLE NEEDED 

The Fort Worth Zoo is searching for a male Black Solitary Eagle (Harpyhaliaetus sol­
itarius) to be paired with its female Solitary Eagle that nests and lays each spring. If any 
member of the RRF knows of any Solitary Eagle anywhere in the United States, please 
contact Ronald Kimble, Supervisor of Birds, Fort Worth Zoo, 2727 Zoological Park Drive, 
Fort Worth, Texas 76110. 


